Scoil Mhuire



Newsletter Friday, 11th September 2020

Thank you to all parents who are wearing masks on entering the school grounds. This is important to stop the spread of the virus in schools.



Junior Infant classes will be on a full school day from Monday 14^{th} September. They will start at 8.50am and finish at 1.20pm.

Sick Child:

If your child is sick, you must keep him/her home from school. Please see the attached notice from the HSE outlining rules regarding this.

Classrooms:

All classes have the windows open to keep the air circulating to a maximum. It may be cooler in the classroom but the children can wear extra clothes to keep warm.



Other News:

We are continuing with "Lucky to be Me". Please talk to your child about what they are doing at school.



National Bike Week is from 19th to 27th September. It will be good to see the children cycling or scooting to school.

"Walking on Wednesday" will resume. Try to walk to school or part of the way.





Reduce Plastic: Encourage reusable bottles where possible in school.

Finally, a big congratulations to all the girls who made their First Communion recently.



- If you are keeping your child at home please contact the school.
- Your child must quarantine for 14 days if she/he leaves the country.
- Every Wednesday will continue to be "No Uniform Day"

Thank You To All Pupils and Parents

Le gach dea ghuí

Ms. Burke-Heneghan and the Staff of Scoil Mhuire